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May 21, 2019  
 
Memorandum 
  
To: Faculty Senate  
From: Joshua M. Tebbs  
 
The Faculty Grievance Committee received one grievance during the 2018-2019 academic year 
(this was a salary grievance). The Committee completed its review of the case and concluded by 
making a recommendation. 
 
Dr. Tebbs will step off the Committee on July 1, 2019 to become Chair of the Department of 
Statistics. Beth Bilderback will serve as Chair of the committee after this date through August 15, 
2020. 
 
For the Committee, 

 
Joshua M. Tebbs  
Professor, Department of Statistics  
Chair, Faculty Grievance Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
 


